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POSITIVE COVID-19 CASES IDENTIFIED IN SKAGWAY 
 
Skagway, Alaska, February 10, 2021 – The Dahl Memorial Clinic (DMC) has been notified of 
three positive cases of COVID-19 in Skagway. The State of Alaska is conducting contact tracing 
now and will provide additional information to the DMC when complete. The EOC will issue 
another public notice prior to the end of the day today. 
 
The Port Master Plan presentation tonight at 5:30 p.m. and the Town Hall meeting 
tonight at 7:00 p.m. will be held virtually.  There will be no in person event. 
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